
Professional Park Paving Schedule

Crews are scheduled to begin paving Professional Park Drive Monday, July 20. Paving will begin
in the morning on the 20th and is expected to last through Tuesday, July 21, 2020. 

One lane of traffic will be maintained around paving operations at all times.  

Those driving through the area during paving operations are asked to follow the directions of
the flaggers who will be regulating the flow of traffic through the one lane area.

https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/professional-park-paving-schedule

